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The Leon County Reading Council
                                                            www.leoncountyreadingcouncil.org.

                                                                 December 8th, 2017
School Spelling Bee Alternate
Dear   ________________________________,
Congratulations on being the alternate in your school’s 2017 Leon County Spelling Bee. Since each school can place only one contestant in the Leon County Spelling Bee, you do not absolutely have to be there if you know your school’s winner will be present.  However, you are encouraged to attend since you will be needed if something happens to prevent the winner from participating. Alternates have been called on every year, so you should be present.  The county competition this year will be held on Thursday, January 11, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Leon High School Auditorium. In order to begin the event on time, we’re asking students to report to Leon by 6:00 PM.  Students should dress nicely in comfortable attire.
Words for the Leon County Spelling Bee will be chosen from a list provided by Scripps. If you would like to practice a list of words, visit www.spellingbee.com and select Study Zone from the left hand menu. This will take you to a menu of study resources that you can utilize to prepare for the Spelling Bee. There is also an important link to pronunciation and other official Spelling Bee rules.
The winner of the 2018 Leon County Spelling Bee will go on to compete in the Big Bend Regional Spelling Bee which will be held February 17th, 2018.   If you are the Leon County winner, your name and picture will appear in the Tallahassee Democrat with those from other counties in the Big Bend.  Therefore, it would be helpful if you would bring a picture of yourself on January 11th.  (A school picture is fine.) Additional photographs may be taken and shared on the Leon County Reading Council website and/or the school and district websites.
If you or your parents have any questions or concerns, you can e-mail me at doxseet@leonschools.net. Also visit the Leon County Reading Council website: www.leoncountyreadingcouncil.org.

for updates and/or any changes in the program. Again, congratulations on your performance at your school.  I look forward to seeing you at the Leon auditorium on Thursday, January 11th.

Sincerely,

Terri Doxsee
Leon County Reading Council Spelling Bee Committee Chairperson
